
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
September 2, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Garrard Development Services, LLC 
Suite 2300 One Sugarloaf Centre 
1960 Satellite Boulevard 
Duluth, GA 30097  
 
Re: Case #SUB2011-00087 (Subdivision) 

Zeigler-Athey Re-subdivision Subdivision
6500 & 6502 Zeigler Boulevard 
(Northeast corner of Zeigler Boulevard and Athey Road) 
Number of Lots / Acres:  2 Lots / 6.2 Acres ±   
Engineer / Surveyor:  Wattier Surveying, Inc. 
Council District 7    

 
Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on September 1, 2011, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced request for subdivision. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to hold the matter over until the September 15, 2011, 
meeting, as a result of the applicant’s request. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc:  Volunteers of America of Alabama, Inc. 
 Zeigler Shopping Center Joint Venture 
 Wattier Surveying, Inc.  



 
 
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
September 2, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Garrard Development Services, LLC 
Suite 2300 One Sugarloaf Centre 
1960 Satellite Boulevard 
Duluth, GA 30097  
 
Re: Case #ZON2011-01944 (Planned Unit Development) 

Zeigler-Athey Re-subdivision Subdivision
6500 & 6502 Zeigler Boulevard 
(Northeast corner of Zeigler Boulevard and Athey Road) 
Planned Unit Development Approval to allow shared access between two building 
sites. 
Council District 7 
 

Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on September 1, 2011, the Planning Commission considered for Planned 
Unit Development Approval to allow shared access between two building sites. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to hold the matter over until the September 15, 2011, 
meeting, as a result of the applicant’s request. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc:  Volunteers of America of Alabama, Inc. 
 Zeigler Shopping Center Joint Venture 
 Wattier Surveying, Inc.  
 


